- - - Attention Parents - - - 
The “Returning Student Verification” process is currently open.  All current Hickory Creek parents should have received, or will be receiving, a notification to complete this process.  If you did not receive anything, please email Lisa.H.Weaver@stjohns.k12.fl.us.  Please note that this is a District-required process that must be completed in order for your child to be appropriately placed in a class for the next school year.  You will continue to receive email notifications from the District until you complete the process.  Some things to remember:

- If you have a current Hickory Creek student and you plan to stay at Hickory Creek, please complete your RSV as soon as possible.  Completing the RSV ensures that your child receives a teacher assignment for next year.

- If you have a current Hickory student and you are moving to a different St. Johns Co. school for 2021-22, you should complete the RSV and enter your new address information.  Completing the RSV ensures that your child’s information gets moved and he/she receives a teacher assignment for next year.
OR 
- If you have a student at another St. Johns Co. school, but you are moving into the Hickory Creek zone for 2021-22, you should complete the RSV and enter your new address information.  Completing the RSV ensures that your child’s information gets moved and he/she receives a teacher assignment for next year.

- If your student is not returning to Hickory or any St. Johns Co. school next year, you should still complete the RSV – there is a section for you to tell us that you are not returning.  This will ensure that your child is properly withdrawn at the end of the school year. 

- You should only complete the “New Student Pre-registration” for 2021-22 if your student is coming from Homeschool, or if your student is brand new to the St. Johns Co. School District.  If you have questions about registering a brand new student, please visit our Registration page and read through the information there.



